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Galloway Township, NJ -  The Colonel Kenneth R. Stow Memorial Scholarship Golf 
Tournament invites area golfers to tee off in support of Stockton University’s student veterans 
on Friday, May 6.  
 
The tournament, sponsored by the Office of Veteran Affairs and Stockton’s Student Veterans 
Organization, will be held at the Stockton Seaview Hotel and Golf Club on the Bay Course in 
Galloway, with a four-person best ball scramble starting at noon. All proceeds directly benefit 
scholarships for Stockton student veterans. 
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The tournament fee of $125 per person includes greens fees, golf cart, gift bag and awards 
dinner. Tournament sponsorships are also available. “We are very proud to announce that for 
the first time we received a full tournament sponsorship from the Northfield Army Recruiting 
Center,” O’Donnell said. 
 
The awards dinner will be held at 6 p.m., 

http://www.stockton.edu/veteranaffairs

